DEPARTMENT oF HEALTH

Protecting, maintaining and improving the health of all Minnesotans

January 17, 2012

Donna Janda :

State Agreements Officer

US NRC Region 1

475 Allendale Road _
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415

Dear Ms. Janda:
Subject: Integrated Materials Performance Evaluation Program Preliminary Report

In response to the Integrated Materials Performance Evaluation Program Preliminary Report,
Minnesota-Department of Health has identified a few minor corrections listed below.

1. Section 2.5 (pages 6 —7): There are 5 instances where “Unit’s” showed up as “Unit=s"
and one instance where “Minnesota’s” showed up as “Minnesota=s”

2. Section 3.1.2 (page 7): The report states “Minnesota’s regulations for the control of
radiation are located in the Minnesota Rules Chapter 4731 and apply to all 1onizing
radiation, whether emitted from radionuclides or devices.” Chapter 4731 deals only with
radioactive materials; Chapter 4732 covers machine produced radiation.

3. Appendix C.4: Accompaniment No. 2 was on October 18, 2011 not November 18, 2011
and Accompaniment No. 3 was on October 19, 2011 not November 19, 2011.

If you have any questions concerning Minnesota's response, please contact me at (651) 201-4603
or Sherrie Flaherty at (651) 201-4522.

Sincerely,

Dale Dorseliner, Manager

Indoor Environments and Radiation Section
625 Robert Street North

PO Box 64975

St. Paul, MN 55164-0975
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